
                   
Family Name    ________    

 
 

Northside Catholic School  
Letter of Intent for the 

2015 - 2016 School Year 
 
Dear Northside Catholic School Parents, 
 

  It is now that time of year when we must begin to plan and budget for the next 

school year, therefore we must have an idea of how many students will be returning. 

Please take the time to fill out this letter and return it to the school office 

immediately.  (Only one form per family is necessary). 
                                                                         

Students Name Grade for 2015 - 2016  

1.     ___________     

2.      ______     

3.      ______     
4.      ______     

5.      ______      

 

• If your children will not attend Northside Catholic School next year, please 
indicate which school they will be attending. 

 

 School   ___________        

 School District    ___________________________   

 

• 8th Grade Parents, 

 Which school will your 8th grade child be attending for 9th grade? 

 School            

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

**PLEASE TURN OVER for** 
Registration, Contract and Tuition information 

*** The PSAS Student Aid Applications are now  available through Option C and 
the school website.  Please click on the links to complete and print the application. 

THANK YOU! 
 


